D.A.V. PUBLIC SCHOOL, NEW PANVEL

Plot No. 267, 268, Sector-10, New Panvel,
Navi Mumbai-410206 (Maharashtra).
Phone 022-27451793, 27468211, 27482276
Email- info@davnewpanvel.com, www.davnewpanvel.com

Date: 22.04.2022

Dear Parents,
The School started functioning full fledged after Pandemic with the new normal.

Std. X and XIl Students of CBSE schools will appear for the board examinations from
27" April 2022.

Our school is a centre for the same and classes will not be conducted so as to accommodate
for the preparation of board examinations from 22nd April 2022 for Nursery to Std IX and will
continue to the summer vacation.

Std. X and XII will continue their classes upto 29" April 2022,

The School will reopen after the summer vacation on 3™ June 2022 for Std. X and Xll,
6" June 2022 for Std. VI to IX and 8" June 2022 for Class Nursery to Std. V.

Class Teachers have planned some assignments which will creatively engage the students
during vacation to make it meaningful and relaxing, which will be shared in their respective
class groups.

We wish safe travel and abundance of joy, laughter and love this summer with your family and
make the best out of the days.

We hope students will be back with more energy, enthusiasm and creativity to restart.

Thanks for your cooperation and support.
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